
                                      

 

This invitation is to all members of the Suda E. Butler Class of 1969 and includes two very special 

events to help celebrate your 50-year reunion.  

 

Golden Bear Induction and Dinner 

 

The Suda E. Butler High School Alumni Association (SEBAA) invites you and your guest to 

celebrate the induction of the Class of 1969 into the Butler Golden Bear Club. This club is 

organized for folks who have been associated with Butler High School 50 or more years. At this 

meeting, former students, teachers and staff associated with the class of 1969 will be 

inducted into the club, as well as those from earlier classes not previously inducted. The club 

meets each year to provide a venue for its members to socialize and to induct the next class into 

its membership. 

 

This year’s induction and celebration will be held on Friday, September 20, 2019 at Butler High 

School. Registration and social hour will begin at 5 p.m. Dinner will be served at 6 p.m., with 

the induction following. Typically, the Golden Bear event concludes by 9 p.m., but you are 

invited to stay and continue visiting and touring the school.     

 

The dinner will be catered and those being inducted into the Golden Bear Club will be 

presented with a unique lapel pin commemorating this occasion. The total cost for this event is 

$30 per person. Pictures, including a photo booth, will be taken throughout the evening and will 

be posted on our website at no additional charge.  

 

Class of 1969 50-year Reunion  

On the following evening, Saturday, September 21, the class of 1969 will hold a reunion for 

classmates and guests. This event will be held at the Best Western Premier Hotel at 4110 Dixie 

Highway, Louisville, KY  40216 (502-448-2020)  The reunion begins at 7 PM.  The cost is 

$20/person and includes appetizers and music by the Checkmates.  A cash bar will be available.  

 

The hotel is holding a block of rooms for alumni.  The cost is $108 and includes breakfast, free 

parking and a shuttle. Hotel reservations must be made separately. 

 

Both events were well attended last year. We expect this year’s events to be just as big …. or 

bigger. The suggested dress for both events is casual. You will not want to miss either of these 

events! The class of ’69 and SEBAA have worked hard to find classmates but we know we may 

have missed a few. Feel free to forward this note to anyone in your class. 

 

 

 



 

Reservation Forms 

 

Golden Bear Induction and Dinner 

 Friday, September 20, 2019      5 p.m. – 9 p.m. 

 Butler High School – Original Gym 

 

The total cost for this event is $30 per person. Reservations must be made by September 15, 2019   

 

  Name ___________________________________________ (Maiden) ______________________ 

  Class of ______________    Email____________________________________________ 

  Telephone #:  __________________________   

  Name of Guest(s):  ____________________________________ Class (if applicable) __________ 

  Total # of people attending:   ______   x $30 per person =    $______________  

 

 

 

Class of 1969 50-year Reunion  

 Saturday, September 21, 2019 -      7 p.m. 

Best Western Premier Hotel – 4110 Dixie Highway, Louisville, KY  40216 (502-448-2020) 

 

The total cost for this event is $20 per person. Reservations must be made by September 15, 2019. 

Hotel reservations, if needed, must be made separately. 

  

 

  Name ___________________________________________ (Maiden) ______________________ 

  Class of ______________    Email____________________________________________ 

  Telephone #:  __________________________   

  Name of Guest(s):  ____________________________________ Class (if applicable) __________ 

  Total # of people attending:   ______   x $20 per person =    $______________  

 

Please complete this form and mail the total amount for both events to 

SEBAA 

P.O. Box 16685 

Louisville, KY 40256-0685 
 

Checks should be payable to SEBAA 

 
Questions can be sent to admin@butlerhighalumni.com or to b.blocker@mchsi.com 

mailto:admin@butlerhighalumni.com

